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P඗ඔඑඋඡ: 

Policy effective:  06/30/2023 
  
 
Pඔඉඛගඑඋ Pඑ඘එඖඏ. 
 
2021 International Residential Code (IRC), Section G2427.4.1 and, 

2021 International Fuel Gas Code (IFGC), Section 503.4.1 

 
Cਮਣਤ Sਤਢਲ਼ਨਮਭ:  

G2427.4.1 (503.4.1) Plastic Piping.  Where plastic piping is used to vent an appliance, the 
appliance shall be listed for use with such venting materials and the appliance manufacturer’s 
installation instructions shall identify the specific plastic piping material. The plastic pipe vent-
ing materials shall be labeled in accordance with the product standards specified by the ap-
pliance manufacturer or shall be listed in accordance with UL 1738. 

 

Pਮਫਨਢਸ:  

The use of cell-core PVC to vent any gas heating or water heating appliances is not allowed 
in construction permitted under the 2023 Pikes Peak Regional Building Code and codes 
adopted by reference including the 2021 IRC and 2021 IFGC. 

 

Cਮਬਬਤਭਲ਼ਠ਱ਸ:  

Cell-core PVC is slowly being removed from manufacturer’s instructions as an acceptable 
material in this application.  In order to simplify the inspection process and ensure life safety, 
PPRBD is no longer allowing cell-core PVC to vent any gas heating or water heating appli-
ances, even if the manufacturer’s instructions still approve it. 

 

 

 


